
 

 

 

Dear valued Stakeholders 

 

IMPLEMENTATION OF ENERGY EFFICIENCY DATABASE FOR LOA 
APPLICATIONS 

 

Further to our previous correspondence on the subject matter (refer to our public 
announcement in July 2020, the subsequent training workshops held between 3 
and 11 August 2020, and our letter dated 3 December 2020), we wish to confirm 
as follows: 

 

1. As of 1 April 2021, all LOA applications for the energy efficiency of 
electrical and electronic apparatus covered by the scope of VC 9006 and 
VC 9008, shall be submitted via the new system, the Energy Efficiency 
Database only. The LOA safety applications shall continue to be submitted 
via the CRM System. 

2. The Energy Efficiency Database can be accessed on the website: 
https://www.applianceregistrationdatabase.org.za/ 

3. During the month of April 2020, the NRCS in conjunction with its partners 
will run further training workshops on the Energy Efficiency Database. The 
dates will be communicated as soon as possible. 

 

We thank you for your participation and ongoing support for our efforts to 
modernise the application process in order improve our service levels.  
 

Regards 

 

 

Bongani Khanyile 
General Manager: Electrotechnical   
24 March 2021 
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